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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 15, 2014 – WINDC2 Removed From Service 

 

As previously announced WINDC2 (129.186.6.2) has been removed from service on July 15, 

2014 (leaving only four domain controllers).  If you have software configured to point 

specifically to WINDC2 you should change this immediately. 

 

For the original announcement see: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2014.05.28.pdf  

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2014.05.28.pdf

